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(Dr. c. F. Martin,' Montreal) 

(typewritten) 

Dear Martin: 

CUS41~; ·1 rs .elO 

FROM THE REGIUS PROFESSOR O.F MEDICINE., OXFORD. 

20th Jan., 1913. 

It was very nice to have your letter, 2nd aJ.l the news about 

the hospitals. I should think it would be a very good scheme to take over 

the one for private :patients. It is sad to know that Shepherd is having 

a recurrence of those boils. It is curious in association with the eye 

trouble - as if it might be one of those curious types of non-glycosuric 

diabetes. 

I am so sorry to hear tha. t lfiss Charlton is in trouble. I can 

readily understand the difficulties of 1he situation but, poor soul, she 

has really done a great deal for tbe School. I am sorr;J to hear of Alcock. 

I should like to 1-.ave my Peyer's i:a,tches as well as the spleen removed, if 

I had leukaemia. I have just heard of poor Gibson's death - a sad loss. 

We are aJ.l going on the panel, and the British Medical Association 

is aafe? 

Sincerely yours, 

f!m Osler 
(per J. c., Secretary) 


